From: David McGovern [mailto:_]

Sent: 12 September 2016 09:42

To: Young, Tony

Cc: Andrew Holmes; Harry Fenner

Subject: Re: 23 Prince Albert Road (2016/0449/P)

Hello Tony

Good to speak to last Friday

Please find attached photos of the spandrel panel interface with the fixed glass window

The floor slab drawing sent last week 1s hard to understand fully so I have attached the photos
showing how it all fits together.

Drawing PL001 (D) and PL0O02 (M,K) show the existing interface with the spandrel panel and
fixed glass, the new photo attached basically shows that the original spandrel and new spandrel
looking 1dentical

We are in London next week if you would like to go back to site to confirm information provided
Regards

David

Invest MAG Ltd / Cristallo Systems
Mob:

Web www. cristallosystems.com




